

1st December 2020

Dear Parent / Carer,

EMAIL info@dixonsma.com

DIXONS McMILLAN ACADEMY

Principal: Wesley Davies

PHONE 01274 424350

BD5 OJD

GCSE Certificates Collection Day: Friday 4th December

We are pleased to announce that our GCSE certificates have arrived for the Class of 2022.

They represent the culmination of five years of hard work, grit and determination; a visible demonstration of what a Dixons McMillan scholar can achieve.

Their success is also your success and could never have happened without your support. We are all very proud of what they have achieved and of the young people they have become.

Our highest priority remains the health and safety of scholars, staff and families. With this in mind, we would like scholars to collect their results via a **side entrance** to the **left of the main reception**.

Scholars should be wearing masks, sanitise their hands upon arrival and collect their results from 1000 to 1700.

Once collected scholars will need to head straight home to reduce the risk of transmission.

We are looking forward to a time where the Class of 2022 can come together again to celebrate our successes and hold our prom. This is something that we remain committed to.

For now we hope you all remain safe and well and if you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us at the academy

Yours faithfully,

Mr Ashcroft
Assistant Vice Principal